LIMPSFIELD GRANGE SCHOOL
‘together we make a difference’


26th March 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Pocket Money 

To help support our activity program and to enable the girls to build their life skills, we would be grateful if you could send in pocket money for this term.  This money will be used to pay for activities such as attending the Leisure Centre, buying dinner out, trips with other local schools and local trips into Oxted. We feel that having the responsibility of managing their own pocket money is an essential skill for the girls to learn and will enable them to be more independent, whilst building confidence. 

We would be grateful if you could send in £60 pocket money by Friday 20th April.  Please can the money be sent in as coins and £5 notes to enable the girls to manage their money. 

If you have any queries regarding pocket money please do not hesitate to contact me miss.morris @limpfield-grange.surrey.sch.uk. 

Yours sincerely,

Peta Morris
Senior Residential Keyworker 
01883 713982 x 122


Please return Peta Morris by Friday 20th April 2018. 

Student name: ____________________________________________________

I enclose £60 pocket money for this term. 


Signed: _______________________________________    	Date: ________________________
  Headteacher: Sarah Wild          89 Bluehouse Lane   Oxted   Surrey   RH8 0RZ      
Telephone: 01883 713928   Fax: 01883 730578    email: secretary@limpsfield-grange.surrey.sch.uk  
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